[bookmark: _Hlk108440680]Press Release:

[bookmark: _GoBack]The East Carter County R-2 School District is accepting proposals for inclusive playground equipment and surfaces, with an initial footprint to be no less than 30’x30’.  Due to the variation of these products, a potential vendor should specify their recommendation(s) for the project area and fully account for student safety provided by the surface.  The Project is to meet any applicable Wage Orders and the contractor is responsible for any and all permits.  This is currently in a pre-planning stage and the Board reserves the right to reject any and all proposals and/or may select a desired design once received.  Proposals should be sent to the Central Office.  Proposals will be accepted until noon on December 15, 2023.  

Please contact Dr. Richard Sullivan, Superintendent with any questions at (573) 322-5625, ext. 6.
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